
From: Kashyap, Nidhi
To: Padilla, Luis
Cc: Conley, John; Mishelow, Jason; Tillman, Mark; Mardak, Jeaneen; Baker, Patrice; Polan, Alan; Sandoval, Rauly
Subject: Tentative Agreement between ACMA and Milwaukee County
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 1:34:50 PM

Dear Mr. Padilla,
 
The Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys held a vote on July 12, 2017 on whether to accept

the tentative agreement initialed on June 27th.  We have 49 members.  Thirty four members voted. 
The vote was unanimous to accept the agreement (i.e. 34 yes votes).  Please let me know if there is
anything else you need.  Thank you.
 
Nidhi Kashyap
ACMA
414-278-4314
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